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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 8:53 AM
To: 'Sharon (Sherry) L. Wilson'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Please redraw service boundaries so that all of Indian River Shores can be 

customers of FPL

Good morning,  

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049‐EU and forwarding your comments to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010 
 
 
 

From: Sharon (Sherry) L. Wilson [mailto:slwvero@comcast.net]  
Sent: Sunday, September 04, 2016 4:28 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner 
Graham; richard.corcoran@myfloridahouse.gov; rick.scott@eog.myflorida.com; Commissioner. 
Cc: Records Clerk 
Subject: Please redraw service boundaries so that all of Indian River Shores can be customers of FPL 
 
I live in Indian River Shores, Fl and would like to be able to have FPL as my electric company. I am 
tired of Vero Beach charging me excessive prices and providing poorer quality of service. I have had 
FPL in the past and found them to be a far better provider. I do not live in the City of Vero Beach so I 
have no input and decisions are made without my being able to express my opinion. We can't use the 
services of the Office of Public Counsel. The PSC has not reviewed the agreement made 28 years 
ago an much has changed since then. We now need to have the decision made back then 
overturned. I want to be able to go back to being a FPL customer, paying reasonable rates and 
having good service. 
 
Sharon L. Wilson 
121 Park Shores Circle #31E 
Vero Beach, Fl 32963 
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